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Re: WaterSupply Fee

Dear MAfiE ‘‘

A safe and reliable water supply for the Antelope Valley is a goal that both of our agencies can
agree on. The challenges associated with meeting that goal, will be more difficult as sources
historically available to our agencies become more restricted.

The funding of additional water supplies for growth in the Valley is a topic discussed extensively
in recent months. These discussions have included AVEK customers, Directors, and building
community representatives. AVEK has a wide variety of customers, with differing needs and
priorities and it is important for us to get input from as many of our customers and retail water
Districts as possible. I want to thank you and your staff for your contribution and support in these
discussions.

Our discussions have raised substantial policy issues that AVEK needs to be able to apply
broadly, many of which I have concluded that we agree on. I believe our customers agree that
additional water supplies should not be paid for by existing customers. This would mean that the
“beneficiary paysn for the additional water. But it also means that additional water, purchased by
a customer or retail water District, would be set aside for that customer or agency for their
exclusive use. It would seem appropriate that each customer or District should raise the money to
pay for the additional water supply.

What we have failed to agree ons which of our agencies should collect the connection fees and
on-going costs for the additional water. The Board of Directors has asiceci me to clarify AVI1c
iici regarding this matter. Adtonal water that is purchased for a retail water District or
customer should be paid for by that retail water District or customer, and since the water is set
JdTor that retail District’s or customer’s use,y fees or payments for use of the water should
be collected byJh 1nral water District iid not by AVEK. This policy is consistent wif
agreements we have with Tejon Ranchcorp and Pacific Community Builders.

Thank you again for your contribution and input on these very important issues. AVEK is
prepared to work with retail water Districts and other customers to acquire additional
supplemental water sources that will address our mutual goal of a safe and reliable water supply
for the Antelope Valley.

Respectfully,

Dan Flory
General Manager
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